
Grade/Age Based Registration Policy
Date: September 13, 2016

Players will be eligible to register for lacrosse based on (1) grade level or (2) by the age normally associated
with a grade level or age based on a September 1st calendar date. This Either/Or policy is an interim step
towards aligning our program with US Lacrosse's plan to implement age based segmentation on 1 September
2017. Players who do not meet either of these criteria and wish to play outside their age/grade level may
request to play-up in accordance with the Smithson Valley Lacrosse Club separate "Playing Up Policy".

Trey Harden
President, Smithson Valley Lacrosse Club

Trish Tomallo
Secretary, Smithson Valley Lacrosse Club


